
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/16/2022 2:02:34 PM

First name: Janice

Last name: Schlegel

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am against this proposal. I do not believe the forest service should allow this project . This proposal

is too close to the lake and there are too many buildings..  I am not an engineer but it just seems like this is too

much septic with a 3000' restaurant huge lodge and 36 buildings for for any subject that close to this pristine lake

to be allowed


